

CLAYTON COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Business Services – Purchasing Department

218 Stockbridge Road • Jonesboro, GA 30236 • (678) 479-4505 • FAX (678) 479-4506 • www.clayton.k12.ga.us

Luvenia Jackson
Interim Superintendent of Schools

Ken Thompson Chief Financial Officer Lonita B. Evans, CFO, C.P.M. Executive Director of Business Services

February 20, 2014

Rex Miller
Chief Technology Officer
Education Network of America
1101 McGavock Street
Nashville, TN 37203

Re: Award for Contract 010-14 Internet Services

Dear Mr. Miller:

You are hereby awarded the contract for Internet Services in accordance with your response to the requirements, terms and conditions of RFP No. 010-14 Internet Services. The annual amount of this contract is estimated at \$487,200.00. Contract performance on this contract, i.e. delivery of items, will be as per specific purchase orders.

Contract performance period is from July 1, 2014 to June 30, 2015.

Note: In addition to the base period of one-year, there are four (4) options of one year to be exercised at the sole discretion of CCPS at the same terms, conditions and pricing of the base year. Failure to honor this option is a breach of the contract and will be treated as such by Clayton County Public Schools.

Delivery of performance will be made only as authorized by purchase orders issued by the CCPS Purchasing Department. The Contractor shall furnish to CCPS all equipment specified in the schedule of the order issued by CCPS. CCPS will issue orders for delivery to assigned destination.

All terms and conditions as outlined in the Solicitation Number 010-14 Internet Services are in effect for the duration of this contract.

The following are hereby incorporated and made a part of this Contract:

- Vendor's Proposal (Initial and BAFO)
- Contract Award Letter
- RFP No. 010-14 Internet Services
- Addenda

All coordination required will be made with the Purchasing or Technology Departments.

Please acknowledge your acceptance of this award by signing in the space below and returning it to the Purchasing Department no later than Tuesday, March 5, 2014.

Sincerely

Lonita B. Evans

Executive Director of Business Services

cc: Rod Smith, Executive Director

Lisa Young, Director

Wes Watkins, Coordinating Supervisor of Technology Integrations